
From: Coony, Mike@Waterboards
To: Wu, Eric@Waterboards; Raftery, Peter@Waterboards
Cc: Cass, Jehiel@Waterboards; Copeland, Patrice@Waterboards; Tucker, Robert@Waterboards
Subject: Lahontan Water Board Acceptance of Los Angeles County Local Agency Management Program
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 3:29:10 PM

Eric Wu, Senior Engineer
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 200
Los Angeles, CA 90013
Eric.Wu@waterboards.ca.gov
 
Lahontan Water Board Acceptance of Los Angeles County Local Agency Management
Program
 
Reference:  Email, 2/6/18, Scott Abbott, Los Angeles County, to Mike Coony et al,
Resubmission of Draft Local Agency Management Program (LAMP).
 
Eric,
 
The Lahontan Water Board accepts the Los Angeles County LAMP that Los Angeles County
sent in the referenced email.
 
This acceptance is based on the following facts.
 

1.    Los Angeles County submitted their draft LAMP on May 13, 2016.
2.    Lahontan Water Board staff sent a LAMP comment letter to the Los Angeles Water

Board on January 12, 2017.
3.    Los Angeles Water Board staff sent Los Angeles County’s comment response

document to the Lahontan Water Board on November 28, 2017.
4.    Lahontan Water Board staff reviewed the County’s response and finds the

responses are adequate.
5.    Upon request of Los Angeles County, Lahontan Water Board staff provided

clarification on a few specific LAMP elements.  This occurred in January and
February 2018.

 
If you have any questions, please contact Mike Coony, 760-241-7353
(Mike.Coony@waterboards.ca.gov, or myself at 760-241-2434
Jehiel.Cass@waterboards.ca.gov .
 
 
 
Jehiel Cass, P.E., Senior Engineer
Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board
15095 Amargosa Road
Building 2, Suite 210
Victorville, CA  92394
 
------------------- Reply Separator --------------
 
From:  Scott Abbott
Sent:  2/6/2018 2:28:38 PM
To:  Coony, Mike@Waterboards, Copeland, Patrice@Waterboards, Wu,
Eric@Waterboards, Kim, Woonhoe@Waterboards, Raftery, Peter@Waterboards, Wu,
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Tong@Waterboards, Cass, Jehiel@Waterboards
cc:  Jacqueline Taylor, Michelle Tsiebos, Vincent Gallegos
Subject:  RE: SUBMISSION OF THE REVISED LAMP DRAFT
 
All,
LA County is resubmitting its LAMP with 1 change. We are adopting the Tier 1
standard that allows a conventional OWTS for percolation rates between 1 MPI but
less than 5 MPI with a depth to groundwater of at least 20 feet.
 
We believe that this change will reduce the number of advanced treatment systems
required for fast percolation rates.
Thank you for accommodating this update.
Scott Abbott, REHS, MPA
Manager, Environmental Protection Branch
(626) 430-5216
 
Attachments
LA LAMP 2-6-18 Draft.pdf
LA LAMP 2-6-18 Draft.docx
 
 


